
From:	Melissa Harrison [Artemisharrison@hotmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 3:20 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Melissa Harrison

1029 Avent hill #a8
Raleigh, NC 27606

From:	Thomas Kirtley [tlkirtley@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 3:15 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Thomas Kirtley

2411 Front St
Unit 7



Beaufort, NC 28516

From:	Cheryl Swofford [cherylswofford@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 3:15 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Swofford

Rutherford Rd
Marion, NC 28752

From:	Robert Bell [Rbell@armc.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 3:00 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Robert Bell

1401 Torrey pines ct



Mebane, NC 27302

From:	Mac Hulslander [mac.hulslander@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 2:59 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mac Hulslander

2830 Barmettler St
Raleigh, NC 27607

From:	Robert Mitchell [thebobster13@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 2:59 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,



Robert Mitchell

1000 Plantation Drive
Cary, NC 27511

From:	Chris Morton [cpmorton@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 2:58 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Chris Morton

216 Dutchess Dr
Cary, NC 27513

From:	Albert Hardy [ahardy2@nc.rr.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 2:46 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.



Sincerely,

Albert Hardy

5619 Community Drive
Durham, NC 27705

From:	Sally Woodard [sallygwoodard@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 2:43 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Sally Woodard

801 Azalea Avenue
Black Mountain, NC 28711

From:	S Brown [sbrown5057@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 2:41 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.



Sincerely,

S Brown

620 Atlantic Court
kannapolis, NC 28081

From:	Corbin Bruton [corbinbruton79@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 2:35 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Corbin Bruton

560 Rourks Landing Rd
Bolivia, NC 28422

From:	matt brinck [nomatchoo@aol.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 2:19 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

Dear Nazi's,I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net
metering policies ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean,
renewable energy to the grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that
pollute the air and water, threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,



matt brinck

1936 lantana dr
winston salem, NC 27127

From:	Valerie and Jed Moyer [valmoyer@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 2:17 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support clean, non global warming causing, solar energy and net metering in North Carolina.
Net metering drives private investment by giving property owners the option to generate their
own electricity while receiving fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also
provides customer choice in a state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities
companies should not be standing in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to
protect their old way of doing business. Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and
choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Valerie and Jed Moyer

5252 Vann Street
Raleigh, NC 27606

From:	Jillian Allender [uncjill@live.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 2:11 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  



Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jillian Allender

282 NC Hwy 92 E
Washington, NC 27889

From:	heather shanklin [heather15_lexus@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 2:09 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

heather shanklin

337 nc hWY 86 n
Hillsborough, NC 27278

From:	Billy Bray [billyvbray3@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 2:07 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job



creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Billy Bray

1007 scott rd
Elizabeth City, NC 27909

From:	FRED MARTIN [famiv@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 2:00 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

FRED MARTIN

3215 RAVENCLIFF DRIVE
CHARLOTTE, NC 28226

From:	Dave Loiselle [dave.loiselle@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 2:00 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83



Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Dave Loiselle

402 english hill
hillsborough, NC 27278

From:	Reverend Dhimitri Steedman [timsteed@live.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 1:53 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Reverend Dhimitri Steedman

4600 crown like circle
Jamestown, NC 27282



From:	Ben Quintero [me@benquintero.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 1:53 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Ben Quintero

12 castlewood drive
clayto, NC 27520

From:	Addison Martin [armartin@charter.net]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 1:39 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,



Addison Martin

2 Knoll Dr
Fletcher, NC 28732

From:	Barbara Scott [bsscott_51@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 1:33 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Barbara Scott

1321 Chaney Road
Raleigh, NC 27606

From:	Taylor Zimmerman [tzimmerman@jcpsmail.org]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 1:32 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.



Sincerely,

Taylor Zimmerman

100 Smoky Mountain Road
Sylva, NC 28779

From:	James Register [redj596@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 1:21 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

James Register

4501 BLUE CLAY RD
CASTLE HAYNE, NC 28429

From:	shannon montgomery [rabbitprojector@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 1:17 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 



Thank you.

Sincerely,

shannon montgomery

2012 hamorton pl. #5
charlotte, NC 28205

From:	Tracy Wood [tracyawood2@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 1:03 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Tracy Wood

233 Towne Ridge Lane
Chapel Hill, NC 27516

From:	Ed Cooke [ec@triad.rr.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 12:57 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.



Sincerely,

Ed Cooke

6418 Sable Lane
Greensboro, NC 27406

From:	Beverley Clark [beverley56@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 12:48 PM
To:	Statements
Cc:	governor.office@nc.gov
Subject:	DocketE-100, Sub 83: Net Metering

Dear Chief Clerk of the Commission,
I am a 30 year NC resident who invested in Solar Panels for my home. I chose to go the net
metering rate and even did not use the Progress Duke incentives, but chose the straight net
metering option. By my use of solar I am reducing our state's dependence on DIRTY Coal and
their ASH PITS!! Why would you even consider eliminating net metering. With net metering I am
putting power on the grid on hot sunny days when demand is high- lessening the need for new
power plants!!
I DO NOT support changes to net metering! Please do not do things that harm rooftop solar in
NC
Please oppose the changes to NET metering!! 

Thank you for your consideration!

Beverley S. Clark
From:	Sybil West [Sybilwestpots@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 12:46 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,



Sybil West

104 Coral Dr
Wrightsville Beach, NC 28480

From:	George Tyger [cpttyger@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 12:34 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

George Tyger

10 Lion Lane
Cameron, NC 28326

From:	Chris Breivogel [Breivogel@Campbell.edu]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 12:33 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.



Sincerely,

Chris Breivogel

508 N. Ennis St
Fuquay Varina, NC 27526

From:	David Morgan [davidmorganrn@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 12:31 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

David Morgan

1412 Berwick Road
Winston-Salem, NC 27103

From:	Robert Carris [mrdanger5@mindless.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 12:31 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 



Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Robert Carris

1337 Village Rd
186
Whitsett, NC 27377

From:	Scott Rockart [frognal202@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 12:28 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Scott Rockart

202 Glenhaven Drive
Chapel Hill, NC 27516

From:	JULIANNA BENEFIELD [kajbene@bellsouth.net]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 12:23 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the



grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 
 We need the natural CLEAN energy , don't stop this . You make enough money this is all about
your money making . Please care about the environment & the people you serve. You have
created a BIG mess with the coal tar mess ... look for ways to see energy that is clean & will not
in anyway harm anyone. Using the sun for energy is a great idea. just don't interfere with it.  
Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

JULIANNA BENEFIELD

104 Willoughby  Lane
CARY, NC 27513

From:	Paul Johnson [pdjohnsonjr@gmail.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 12:19 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

Most important issue now is holding Duke Power accountable as well as others in government
responsible for the proper storage, disposal and CLEANUP of the coal ash ponds. The only
reason I can see for this lobbying by Duke is to take advantage of citizen complacency and the
fact that they have already tried to get out of the financial burden they have placed themselves
in. Duke's coffers are full of money. If we the citizens of North Carolina allow these efforts to
destroy our state's environment, then WE deserve to have to drink the water, eat the soil and
fish and then die. To Hell with the almighty dollar. I support solar energy and net metering in
North Carolina. Net metering drives private investment by giving property owners the option to
generate their own electricity while receiving fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to
the grid. It also provides customer choice in a state with an otherwise monopolized energy
market. Utilities companies should not be
 
standing in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing
business. Ask why Duke doesn't promote solar energy for themselves to provide the grid.

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Paul Johnson

9304 Hay Meadow Ct



Raleigh, NC 27603

From:	Joe Keim [Joe_keim@me.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 12:18 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Joe Keim

3120 Bruce Garner Rd
Creedmoor, NC 27522

From:	Reginald Steer [steerr@bellsouth.net]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 12:17 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.



Sincerely,

Reginald Steer

108 Glengary Drive
Flat Rock, NC 28731

From:	Jude Lobe [art@judelobe.com]
Sent:	Thursday, April 17, 2014 12:13 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. Just look at that cell phone in your
pocket and see how breaking up a phone monopoly changed our lives for the better. We can't
even imagine what great things are in store if we do the same to the electric company.

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jude Lobe

303 S. Eighth St
Mebane, NC 27302


